

CHERIE BERRY
COMMISSIONER OF LABOR

OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY AND HEALTH DIVISION RALEIGH FIELD OFFICE

July 12, 2019

Ms. Mary Beth Koza Executive Dir., Environment, Health and Safety University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 1120 Estes Dr, CB 1650 Chapel Hill, NC 275991650

Re: Referral Number 203461553

Dear Ms. Koza:

Your letter received on July 01, 2019 concerning the above referenced referral has been reviewed. Based on the information you have provided, OSHNC feels the case can be closed on the grounds that the alleged hazardous conditions have been corrected or no longer exist. This letter does not prohibit OSHNC from initiating an inspection of this referral.

Your actions on behalf of safety and health in the work place are appreciated.

Sincerely,

Bruce Miles

District Supervisor

BM/jfd